

B.C. Government and Service Employees' Union

A component of NUPGE (CLC) www.bcgeu.bc.ca

March 2, 2006

PRIORITY POST

Warren Munroe 902 Lucas Avenue Victoria, BC V8X 4M7

Dear Brother Munroe

Please find enclosed a copy of the Deputy Minister's response to your complaint pursuant to Master Agreement Article 32.15.

I spoke with your shop steward, Marvin Paxman, on March 2, 2006. He informed me that, subsequent to your suspension which commenced February 15, you have received additional correspondence from the Employer regarding your return to work.

This office has not received copies of any of the correspondence to date, so I am writing to suggest that we meet here at the Victoria Area Office, with Marvin, at your earliest convenience to discuss your options as they relate to the 32.15 complaint and your suspension. As you are aware, there are time limits set out in the Collective Agreement for these procedures.

I strongly urge you to contact the undersigned or Cheryl Jones as soon as possible to arrange a meeting.

In solidarity

Jenny Ewing

Staff Representative

JE/lg cope 378 ltr munroe2

Encl.

cc Marvin Paxman

2994 Douglas Street, Victoria, BC V8T 4N4
Telephone: (250) 388-9948 Facsimile: (250) 384-8060
http://www.bcgeu.ca

